
 

 

 

 

23rd May 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Assalamu Alaikum wa Rahmatullah 

I hope this email will reach you in good health and firm Imaan. I wish you and your family 

'Eid Mubarak'. We have been passing a very difficult time due to COVID 19. As you may 

know, the Government has announced to reopen schools for Year-1 and Year-6 from the 

1st June 2020. We were fully prepared to reopen the school. 

However, we have carried out a survey to find out the opinions of our Year-1 and Year-6 

Parents. Almost all the parents were in disagreement to send their children back to school 

on the above-mentioned date as they think it would be too risky for the students to attend 

school now. 

We respect the parents' opinion and strongly believe that we shouldn't start school before 

Monday 15th June 2020. Inshallah, by this time the risk will be reduced. Therefore, All 

Falah will remain closed until further notice. We deeply regret the children have to stay 

away from school for such a long period of time but their health and safety is paramount in 

our decision making. 

 

Jazakumullahu Khair 

Abu Hussain 

Headteacher 


